Green Across the World
Chinese-American Youth Environmental Leadership Exchange

Summer 2019
Description for Participating Host Families

Between 12 and 27 July, 2019, Green Across the World will host a delegation of Chinese high school students and educators from the Affiliated High School of South China Normal University, Guangzhou, China.  Members of the delegation will participate in a program addressing natural history and natural resource management.  Participants will be engaged in a full schedule of daily activities Monday through Friday each week.
Host families are sought for the weekend of July 20th.

Responsibilities of host families include:

1)  Providing for the safety and welfare of Chinese visitors while not engaged in program activities.

3)  Providing lodging and meals, Friday dinner through Sunday dinner.
4)  Arranging for transportation to and from UVM Friday and Sunday evenings.  A GATW van will travel between Shoreham, Vergennes and Burlington and can drop off and pick up students along the way.
5)  Providing several activities for visitors which offer insight into American culture and Vermont community life.  (Often, these are activities that you already plan to engage in.)

6)  Providing Green Across the World with a phone number and address.
7)  We encourage host families to join students for concluding events on Friday 26 July.

The Chinese will not have Canadian visas.

Please contact GATW with questions at:

Green Across the World
1594 North Orwell Road

Shoreham, Vermont  05770

802-897-5232

info@greenacrosstheworld.org
